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Creekside Park Construction Project Update: May 2024 

 

The project broke ground in April and is well into a pre-construction phase. This includes placement of 

construction fencing, demolition, and work on snowmaking infrastructure improvements in the lower 

park to ensure a quality winter skiway experience for years to come. 

 

We have been holding weekly on-site community update meetings each Thursday morning at 10am in 

Creekside Park (click here for exact meeting location), anyone who is interested about what to expect 

each week from a construction standpoint is welcome to attend!  

 

Reminders and updates about the project: 

• Construction in both the lower and upper park will be taking place in the park until November. 

• The primary pedestrian path from the lower park to the upper park will be kept open as much as 
possible, with only occasional closures of the path anticipated. 

• Planned hours of construction in May are Monday through Friday 7:30am – 6:30pm. If 
necessary for our timeline, Saturday work may occur from 8:00am to  5:30pm. 

 

The project plans include replacement of all picnic tables in the park and as a result, we have several 

existing picnic tables in good shape that are available for free if any properties or community 

members are interested, on a first-come, first-served basis. Please contact Alison Buhler at 

Abuhler@vailresorts.com if you are interested. 

 

A description of the project and artistic renderings of the project can be found on our website 

www.beavercreekresortcompany.com/inspire. 

 

Please feel free to contact Clint Huber, Director of Economic Development at chuber@bcresortco.com 

with any questions. 
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